
NEUTRAL BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 

P & C ASSOCIATION 

 

Agenda of P&C Meeting 5/18 

To be held on Wednesday 8 August 2018 at 7.30pm 

 

Agenda item Document/speaker 
1. WELCOME AND APOLOGIES Sharmila Soorian 
2. MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING As circulated 
3. BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF PREVIOUS 

MEETING 
Sharmila Soorian 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 

Michelle Jackson 

5. PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 

Nadia Tobia 

6. TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

Jenny Spillane 

7. SCHOOL COUNCIL REPORT  
8. SUB COMMITTEE REPORTS 

a. Uniform Shop 
b. Events and Functions 
c. Band 
d. Canteen 

 

 
Sharmila Soorian  
Vanessa Baumer-

Rowley 
Band Committee 
Alex Middleton 

9. OTHER BUSINESS 
 

Sharmila Soorian 

       2018 MEETING DATES 
Wednesday 12 September  
Wednesday 17 October  
Wednesday 21 November  
Wednesday 12 December (reserve) 

 

 

Attachments 

8a) Uniform shop Report 

Ginita Taylor stepped down as Uniform Shop Manager effective 3 August. Sarah Wilson, a 
current volunteer is taking over the running of the shop in a paid capacity. Lyndsey Bramble 
will take over the management of the second hand sales held once a month. It has been a 
relatively quiet start to the term as far as uniform orders go (start of term 3 tends to be the 
quietest of all four terms). 

 



8c) Band 

Senior Band students are ready and very excited to perform at the UNSW Band Festival. 
This is one of the major events in the school calendar. This unique experience aims to 
create awareness of themselves and their peers as well as the audiences as part of the 
exposure to an extended environment beyond the rehearsal hall. 

In the band rehearsal context we are heading towards: 

• extending their understanding of the elements of music 
• matching pitch (tuning) and showing the direction of music phrasing 
• recognising differences between other sections of the ensemble 
• recognising and discriminating between melodic line, accompaniment and rhythm 
• learning to perform for an audience, extending their awareness of themselves and 

others as performers 
• and as usual lot of fun. 

Concert Band are preparing for the Alex Lithgow Premier Event at UNSW on August 5th. 
Seven members are unable to attend so students have put their hands up to play other 
instruments. Everyone is working very well in their new roles. Discussions are underway for 
the end of year performance and location. 

 


